
Recognition and Memorials 

PERSONAL CONTRIBUTION LEVELS 
The patch – a $20.00 contribution.  
Contributors will receive a special patch. 

Contributor - a $100.00 Contributors will have 
a brick etched with their name and laid in the 
fireplace in addition to the item above. 

PERSONAL AND CORPORATE 
CONTRIBUTION LEVELS 
Eagle patron - $500.00 contribution.   The 
contributor will receive a 8 x 10 color print 
framed and matted in addition to the items 
above. 

Bronze Palm patron - $1000.00 contribution.  
Contributor will receive a silk screened on 
metal plaque in addition to the items above. 

Gold Palm patron - $5000.00 contribution.  
Contributor will receive etched or engraved 
plaque in addition to the items above. 

Silver Palm patron - $10,000.00 contribution.  
Contributor will receive an etched glass fleur-
de-lis with the scout hut rendering in addition 
to the items above. 

Terms of this solicitation for donations may 
be subject to change or modification.   

OTHER RECOGNITION 
In addition to the recognition above, all Eagle 
and Palm contributors will have their name or 
company name listed on a plaque that will be 
placed in the Scout hut with font size according 

to the level of sponsorship. Dollar amounts will 
not be listed but contributors will be grouped 
by “Eagle” “Bronze” etc. patrons. 

Groups using the facilities will be required to 
list Palm contributors in their programs and 
bulletins similar to the plaque above.  Camera 
ready media will be provided by the Troop 
committee. This recognition will not list the 
Eagle level contributors. 

Silver Palm patrons will also have an 
opportunity to receive the original rendering 
created for this project.  These contributors will 
bid on this original art work created by A.J. 
Young a local and talented artist. 

Contributions of services or materials will be considered as 
cash for the basis of determining the contribution level.  
Contributions will be evaluated at prevailing cost. 
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BOY SCOUT TROOP 320 
SCOUT HUT BUILDING FUND 

INFORMATION 

Our future begins now 



HOW TO HELP BUILD 
THE SCOUT HUT 
Building the Scout Hut for Troop 320 will be a 
very big undertaking.  With your support we 
can provide for the future of scouting in 
Fuquay-Varina.   

You can help in the following ways: 

1. Donate funds to the scout hut. 

2. Provide building materials for the project. 

3. Provide services for the project. 

4. Help our fund raising effort. 

DONATING FUNDS 
Monetary donations may be tax deductible.  All 
donations are made to the Fuquay-Varina 
United Methodist Church Scout Hut Building 
Fund.  Donations are tax deductible as a 
charitable contribution. 

PROVIDING MATERIALS 
We will need specific building materials to build 
the scout hut.  Several companies have already 
pledged to provide building materials.  Simply 
indicate your product and the amount of that 
product you are willing to donate. This donation 
may also be tax deductible. 

How can you help the Scout Hut project?   

PROVIDING SERVICES 
Several companies have already provided their 
talents to this project.  Artist,  Contractors, 
Engineers and Architects have offered and 
provided their skills and talents.  Maybe you are 
a framing contractor or licensed plumber.  
Maybe a painting contractor or electrician.  Let 
us know what you can do.  Every little bit 
helps. 

HELPING WITH FUND RAISING 
Networking will be the key to a successful fund 
raising effort.  If you know of someone that 
would be interested in helping with this project, 
make a presentation.  Solicit people you know.  
Solicit scout families and old Scouters.  You 
can also set up a meeting between your contact 
and a building committee member. 

WHAT ARE THE SPECIFICS OF THE 
BUILDING 
Estimated cost.  We estimate the hut will cost 
about $145,000 excluding site work and 
utilities. 

Location.  The scout hut will be built near 
Academy and Judd Road on the side of the 
new Fuquay-Varina United Methodist Church 
building site in Fuquay-Varina.  There is a 
wooded natural area down by the old pond.  
An extension of the scout hut will be a nature 
area and amphitheater.   

About the building.  The building plan 
provides for a large meeting area about 50’x 40’ 
with smaller class rooms and storage.  Built on 
a natural site,  the building will fit the natural 
surrounding and woodsy atmosphere with its 
large fireplace and open deck. 

Who will use the building. The building will 
primarily be used as the Boy Scout Hut.  Other 

scout groups, including Cubs and Girls Scouts, 
will be able to schedule meeting and events in 
the facility.  The church and other groups will 
also be able to use the building but preference 
will be given to the Scouting programs.  
Scheduling will be handled by the Boy Scout 
Troop Committee and the Boy Scout Charter 
Organization representative.  

WHEN DO I NEED TO COMMIT 
We would like to begin the project soon.  
Donations can be made this tax year and next.  
If you plan to donate, a pledge can be made 
using the enclosed form today.   

PAYMENTS MUST BE MADE TO --- 
All donations are made to the Fuquay-Varina 
United Methodist Church Scout Hut Building 
Fund.   

Call 919-552-4602  

or E-Mail 
scoutmaster@orangecrush
.org for more information. 


